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The 2011 OLA Annual Conference will be held on March 30-April 1, 2011 in Tulsa Oklahoma. No April
foolin’! The Board is excited about the conference and great programs are being planned.

OLA continues to provide staff development opportunities for library staff in our state.

On October 28, the Mildred Laughlin Festival of Books for Young People will feature a stellar line-up of
author/illustrators. Tamora Pierce, Stephen Krensky and Laura Vaccaro Seeger will be presenting
fascinating programs and signing books. This is a biennial event that has been eagerly awaited by library
staff .

Other upcoming workshops include Cataloging 101 and Hit Em with Your Best Shot - Learning to
Navigate the Government Web to Answer Your Patrons’ Questions.

The OLA Gold Leadership Institute will be held November 3-5.



